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   Welcome Sisters of the League  
 It is my hope that all of you are listening to Our Lord and know where he is sending you!! 
Well, he has sent me to many places this past summer- OPC in Sudbury and National AMM/ Convention 
in Saskatoon to name the most important. Any of us who attended these AMM/Conventions have 
returned home inspired and anxious to share this knowledge with as many of you as possible. 
 
   “What do I still Lack?” Matthew 19.20 
 
 With the Regional days fast approaching, you could just find what you need by attending at least 
one of these days. Please remember, Regional Days are not just for the president of your council. They 
are for everyone, even someone is not a member yet. This is a wonderful way to see us in action and 
hopefully inspire some of you to take the plunge on to your local council or even get some of you to 
throw your hat into the executive ring. 
 In a recent gospel reading St. Paul pointed out how the weak can overcome the strong. Our Lord 
never gives us anything that he thinks we cannot handle. Many councils are having problems procuring 
an executive. One way to overcome this is to step out of your comfort zones. By working as a team, 
checking out the National website cwl.ca –   pick out some of the programmes they have produced for 
you and taking one step at a time, you will see anything is possible. Please remember, your executive 
team is there for you and are willing to help. We are a phone call or an email away. 
 
F.Y.I, 

• You have done well to fulfill my dream of 1000 new members this past year. You are almost half 

way there. Encouraging others to join us can happen anytime of the year. There are 4 types of 

membership and Visibility is crucial. We believe: There is no time like the present to join the 

League!!  

• Have your councils planned Blue weekends to entice new persons to join us as Sisters in the 

League? Put some dates on your calendars. 

• Does your Budget include Money to send members to Regional Days/Conventions? 

      

Remember “Our Lord always has time for you. Please make time for Him!” 

 I hope to see many of you at this year’s Fall Regional Days! 

                    Sincerely: Denise Lalonde Morris 



 


